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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: CPAF returns for 2021/22; share your views on the pharmacy IT infrastructure; updating NHS website profiles; updates to SSPs.

CPAF screening process to begin next month
The 2021/22 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire will be available for completion from Monday 28th June 2021 until Friday 24th July 2021.

Whilst this part of NHS England and NHS Improvement’s (NHSE&I) contract monitoring process did not run in 2020/21 due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it will run as normal for this financial year and has now become a mandatory requirement for all community pharmacy contractors.

The screening questionnaire will be run by the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) who will send further information to contractors about the process via NHSmail.

Learn more about the CPAF screening questionnaire 

Pharmacy IT infrastructure – share your feedback
PSNC, working with the Community Pharmacy IT Group (CP ITG), has launched a survey to gather feedback about the community pharmacy IT infrastructure arrangements. 
We would like to hear from all community pharmacy contractors, including those working across multiple head offices, who may complete the survey in relation to specific pharmacies. The responses to this survey will be anonymous and the results will help shape the IT priorities of the CP ITG and system suppliers.

Complete this survey

Regs reminder (#2): Updating NHS website profiles
PSNC has begun a series of reminders about changes to the pharmacy Terms of Service that took place in late 2020. Community pharmacy contractors are advised to review these reminders in preparation for completing the 2021/22 CPAF survey, which will include questions on the new Terms of Service.

Today we published a reminder about updating NHS website profiles. For this requirement, contractors must ensure that there is a comprehensive and accurate profile for their pharmacy on the NHS website (www.nhs.uk). Contractors must also ensure they verify and, if necessary, update their profile information at least once quarterly.

Read our regs reminder on updating NHS website profiles for more information 

SSP updates
Contractors are reminded that the Serious Shortage Protocols (SSPs) for Fluoxetine 30mg capsules (SSP007) and Fluoxetine 10mg tablets (SSP005) have been further extended to Friday 13th August 2021.

Learn more about SSPs
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